
 
 
 
 
 

6th June 2013 

Dear Parents,  

 

The end of the school year is fast approaching and before we know it the children 

will be leaving the Early Years Unit and joining their new Year 1 classes.  

 

We would like to invite you to a parent’s evening to provide you with information 

regarding the transition process and the changes to the structure of the school day 

between the Early Years Unit and Year 1. 

Guidance will also be given on how parents can continue to support their child’s 

learning in Year 1. 

 

The evening will take place on Tuesday 18th June from 6:00 – 7.00.  Please complete 

the attached slip and return to your child’s teacher. 

 

Please note that the event is not suitable for children. 

 

The Year 1 staff are looking forward to meeting you all. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Brown 

Key Stage 1 Team Leader 

 

 

 

CHILD’S NAME:     CLASS: 

 

NUMBER OF ADULTS ATTENDING YEAR 1 PARENTS EVENING: 

 

SIGNED: 


